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Most of my report is thanks to Bucky Tenney for his work on the nominating committee and to 

Mike Gormley for his continued work on the website and keeping our financial situation in the 

prime light.    

 

I did some investigation of a possible dance or two to be sponsored by the SCCA.     One of the 

ideas I pursued was to have a “welcome to the season” dance at Strawberry and perhaps an end- 

of-the-season dance.   Cindy and Tom Bunn were helpful in getting a tentative date at 

Strawberry early in November and indicated they would be willing to participate and perhaps  

help with the organization of such a dance.   We’ll talk more under unfinished business. 

 

We appreciate your attendance at these Zoom meetings.   I have received some suggestions that 

there be a consideration of a time change for our Central Time Zone members.    Saturday 

morning at 9:00 is really 8:00 for them.   We may wish to consider a different time to 

accommodate our members who live part of the year in the “wrong part of the country”.  

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Keith Stevens 

 
 


